
YEAR 4 TO YEAR 5
Transition



YEAR 5 TEAM

Mr Malcolm

Class teacher

Year 4 - 6 AHT

Mr Smith

Mrs Stroud

Learning support



• The main building is new for pupils. It has its own toilets within the building.

• Pupils enter at the start of the day at 8.45am through the main entrance.

• Messages to class teachers can be passed on through the adults 

on the door at the start of each day.

• Pupils are dismissed at 3.20 in the KS2 MUGA outside the main entrance. 



CURRICULUM

Autumn term - Jamie Drake Equation

Spring term – Kensuke’s Kingdom

Summer term – Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief

As part of our P.E. curriculum, children will attend 

swimming lessons at Smethwick Aquatic Centre.

These will take place in the Spring term.



HOME LEARNING
• Typically, all children will be given a home reading book and a reading 

record to record when you have heard your child read. We encourage 
children to read at home daily for 5-10 minutes. Further communication 
will be sent if there are any changes to our typical practice.  

• Weekly maths home learning (linked to the learning journey each week) 
will be sent home to support in class learning.

• Weekly English home learning (linked to the learning journey each 
week) will be sent home to support in class learning.



SWIMMING

• Children in Year 5 will be going Swimming in Spring term..

• Each swimming session will run from 10:00am– 10:30am. Children will be going on a 
coach to Smethwick Aquatic Centre. 

• Children will require a waterproof swimming bag containing a swimming costume or 
trunks (no loose-fitting shorts), a towel, swimming hat and goggles if required.

• Children will not be allowed to enter the pool wearing jewellery for safety reasons, so 
please ensure that all items of jewellery are removed before coming to school.

• Swimming is an important skill for the children to learn and is part of the National 
Curriculum requirements.

• More information will be sent out in Autumn Term ahead of the Swimming sessions.



INTERVENTIONS

• You may find that your child will be part of an additional group. All of these sessions are 
put in place if children are showing a particular need and it is a support mechanism to 
help them in school.

• Sessions are run by our trained LSPs. 

• The aim is to provide a short focused based intervention for a short period of time so 
that gaps are bridged as soon as possible.

• Throughout the afternoons additional sessions are run to support children

in areas such as Phonics, Writing, Maths and Handwriting. 

• Again, these sessions are there to support your child in school and to 

address gaps in learning in the short term.



ASSESSMENT

• During Year 5, pupils will be assessed in all subjects using the Learning Ladders assessment 
tool.

• Pupils will also start to become familiar with end of KS2 assessment tests, sitting example 
papers at key points of the year.



UNIFORM





UNIFORM

• Please ensure all uniform is clearly labelled with your 

child’s name.

• Long hair needs to be tied back and any hair accessory i.e. bows and hair slides 
must be suitable for a school day.

• Only stud earrings and watches are permitted to be worn in school. 

• Please also note children should not wear nail varnish or make-up 

at school. 

• We also strongly discourage pupils from wearing items with logos.



PE KIT REMINDER

• Black shorts and a white T-shirt for indoors lessons in the hall (tracksuit

• bottoms and sweatshirts should only be necessary in the 

• playground/on the field on a cold day). Tracksuits must be plain and not have

• logos. 

• Properly fitting black pumps or plimsolls.

• No jewellery to be worn in any P.E. session (pierced earrings need 

to be removed prior to any P.E. activity). We therefore advise that ear 

piercing only takes place at the beginning of the 6 week holiday. 

• Please ensure all items of P.E. kit are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 

• P.E. kits should be available in school at all times. 



WATER AND HEALTHY EATING

• All children have access to water coolers in school, which they can use to fill 
up their water bottles. 

• We strongly advise that re-useable water bottles are labelled with your 
child’s name. School does not provide cups for water throughout the day.

• Snacks for break time must be healthy – crisps, chocolate, cake 

etc are not acceptable snacks.

• Lunch boxes should also encourage healthy eating.



MOBILE PHONES AND 
UNNECESSARY ITEMS IN SCHOOL

• Mobile phones are not permitted in school.

• Children must not bring in unnecessary items e.g. stationery, pencil cases, 
fidget toys. 



PASTORAL SUPPORT TEAM

Miss Daniels                           Mrs Blount                              Mrs Sprigg

The pastoral team are available on the playground first thing in a morning and 

are approachable as an extra point of contact for any issues you may wish

to discuss relating to home/school life.

The pastoral team are integral to maintaining high levels of safeguarding at Temple 
Meadow, working closely to support pupils and families. 



SAFEGUARDING

• The designated person for safeguarding is:          Miss Dale

• If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding please do tell a 

member of staff.



INCLUSION LEAD AND SENDCO

• Our Inclusion lead and Special Educational Needs Co-Ordinator is:             
Mrs Van Straaten

• Mrs Van Straaten also leads on CIC (children in care).



Thank you


